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M G ma |I Peter Strauhal <pstrauhal@gmail.com>

Development at Chris Cueva’s property

Paul LaScola <therighthomesolution@gmail.com> Fri, May 28, 2021 at 8:32 AM
To: Sjlong@cityofsalem.ne, Peter Strauhal <pstrauhal@gmail.com>

Good morning Sally,

here is a copy of the email sent to the Northgate neighborhood association.
Thank you,

Paul

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Peter Strauhal <pstrauhal@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, May 21, 2021 at 11:15 AM

Subject: Development at Chris Cueva’s property

To: NeighborhoodServices@cityofsalem.net <NeighborhoodServices@cityofsalem.net>, Paul LaScola <therighthomesolution@gmail.com>, Peter Strauhal
<pstrauhal@gmail.com>, beebalmbees@gmail.com <beebalmbees@gmail.com>, northgateneighborhoodsalem@gmail.com <northgateneighborhoodsalem@
gmail.com>

Good morning, Paul LaScola and |, Peter Strauhal, an architect in the state of Oregon, are working with a property owner at the following address on building a
industrial building all is that site zoned industrial. We wanted to inform you of this project ahead of time. Below are some details about the project and attached is
the development site plan.

name: Paul LaScola

telephone number: 805-298-5457

e-mail address: therighthomesolution@gmail.com

Project address: 2035 Wayside Terrace Dr NE, Salem, OR 97301
proposal summary:

Please let me know if you have any questions, thank you,

Peter Strauhal
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